(Sent by John Hetland on behalf of Sig Rosen, sigrosen@earthlink.net)

To all members of the Renaissance Chorus of New York:

Here's the link to our Kickstarter page:
http://www.kickstarter.com/projects/1584958099/harold-browns-string-chamber-music-

recording

We are Making Progress!
By Sig Rosen

Thank you for contributing! If you haven't, Please Consider Joining this Project:

Less than $1000 needed to meet our goal by MAY 5, 2011!

We've come very far= 33 Backers now have pledged over $1500

There were 115 Choristers listed so we believe many more are planning to support this initiative. If
you are undecided or wish further information please contact me as soon as possible. You may also
privately call me at 212 740 4050.

Do ensure the Legacy of our beloved Teacher/Conductor

and

A CD, A memorable Musicale/Record Release Party will become part of YOUR Legacy.

Do forward this to others in our circle.

Thank you,

Sig



